
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED  

FIRE PROTECTION CONTRACT 

 

The Sardinia Town Board will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, June 13, 2024. The 

Public Hearing will start at 6:30 pm at the Sardinia Town Hall/Community Center, 12320 

Savage Rd., Sardinia, NY. The purpose of hearing is to hear comments on a proposed 

contract between the Town of Sardinia and the Memorial Volunteer Fire Co. of Chaffee-

Sardinia, Inc., for fire protection and first aid services to the Town. Anyone wishing to 

comment may do so at the time of the hearing, or by writing to the Town Clerk’s office at 

the above address. Please note that the Regular June Town Board meeting will immediately 

follow this public hearing. 

 

By Order of the Sardinia 

Town Board 

Jennifer L. Bray 

Town Clerk 

Dated 05/21/2024 

 


